
Little Ladies &
 Gentlemen’s Club

Nurturing Social and Emotional Growth
At Kidz College, we are dedicated to fostering the social and emotional development of our students. Our Little
Ladies Club and Little Gentlemen’s Club offer children aged 3 to 6 valuable life skills and social experiences in a
fun and engaging environment.

What Are the Little Ladies & Gentlemen’s Clubs?
These clubs teach essential social skills, manners, and self-confidence through age-appropriate activities and
discussions. Regular meetings cover topics that help children grow into respectful, caring, and confident
individuals.

Topics Covered in Club Meetings
Polite Conversation: Practicing greetings, polite language, and active listening.
Table Manners: Learning proper etiquette, including using utensils and napkins.
Kindness and Empathy: Activities and stories that emphasize understanding and caring for others.
Personal Space and Respect: Understanding boundaries and respecting others' space.
Self-Care and Hygiene: Basic hygiene practices like hand washing and brushing teeth.

Additional Topics for the Little Gentlemen’s Club
Respectful Communication: Expressing oneself politely and listening attentively.
Manners at the Table: Practicing good table manners and courtesy during meals.
Showing Respect: Addressing adults and peers respectfully.
Helping and Sharing: Encouraging teamwork and the importance of helping others.
Personal Grooming: Basics of grooming, like brushing hair and keeping clothes tidy.

Interactive Activities and Parental Involvement
Each meeting includes interactive activities, role-playing, and group discussions. We encourage parents to
reinforce these lessons at home with simple practices and positive reinforcement.

Program Details
Location: School Campus
Schedule: Thursdays
Duration: 1 hour
Cost: $5 yearly registration fee

What to Bring
Uniform: Club uniform
Accessories: Water bottle

Register Now!
To enroll your child, please fill out the registration form and return it to an administrator.

Contact Us
For more information, please contact us. We look forward to seeing your child thrive in these exciting programs!


